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Tuesday 13 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Key Stage Two Awards Ceremony 2017 

 
This year’s Awards Ceremony for the Key Stage Two students at Zekeriyaköy Campus 
will take place on Tuesday 20 June 2017 at 10:30hrs in the theatre.  
 
The Ceremony is anticipated to last approximately 50 minutes and will include a short 
presentation by the Year Six students and the Primary School Choir.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all there for a very special occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amanda Ilhan   Richard I’Anson 
Pre School & Primary  Pre School & Primary 
School Deputy Director  School Director 


